
Willard M. Bashaw to Andrew Schoeppel
This letter, dated October 20, 1944, was sent to Governor Andrew Schoeppel by William M. Bashaw, Outside
Production Manager of the Beech Aircraft Corporation.  In the letter, Bashaw praises the accomplishments of the
many subcontractors throughout Kansas who assisted the Beech Aircraft Corporation throughout World War II.
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